Portsmouth School Board
Portsmouth, New Hampshire

Notice of Special Public Meeting

Wednesday, February 4, 2009
6:00 PM
Little Harbour Elementary

The Portsmouth School Board will meet in a public session beginning
at 6:00 PM on Wednesday, February 4, 2009 at Little Harbour
Elementary.

The Portsmouth School Board will be interviewing the final
candidates for Superintendent of Schools.

It is anticipated that following the public meeting, the board will vote
to enter non-public session in order to deliberate. The non-public
session is held in accordance with RSA 91-A 3 1I. (B)

NOTE: Any actions taken by the School Board will be voted in public
session during a regularly scheduled meeting.

RSA 91-A: 3 II. (B) The hiring of any person as a public employee.

Notice to the members of the public who are hearing impaired: If
you wish to attend a meeting and need assistance, please contact the
Superintendent’s office at 431-5080 one week prior to the meeting.
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